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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 

We hope all our children and their 

families had a lovely holiday, and we 

are pleased to be back for the new 

term. Swimming continues as 

normal until further notice, and we 

have enjoyed celebrating cultural 

diversity this week in school. Next 

Thursday we will be commemorating 

the 100th anniversary of the end of 

the Great War with various activities 

in school. If children have any family 

stories they would like to share on 

the day then they would be most 

welcome.  

 

Parents Evening 

Parents evening appointments will 

be sent out on Monday. Should you 

have any queries please do not 

hesitate to contact us. 

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily and 
add to their reading records 

Spellings for this week : (Carried over from last week—due 
to be tested next Friday) 

heel     heal 

weather    whether 

multiples    polygon 

thousands   hundreds 

hundredths        numerator 

Next week we will be writing setting 

descriptions based on scenes in our class book 

‘Journey to Jo’burg’. 

In maths we will be concentrating on 

calculating perimeters of 2D shapes.  

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
As part of our ‘Around the World’ topic, we shall be researching different kinds of settlements. In 

preparation for this could you design your own settlement, thinking about who lives there, what 

facilities they will need and how you will provide them. You could present your settlement as a 

‘town Plan’ or as a model if you wish! These are due in on Friday 9th November. 

English & Maths 

trece thirteen 

catorce fourteen 

quince fifteen 


